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                  Residential Trip
Last term we embarked on our residential trip to Blairvadach. When we arrived we were organised into day groups where we tried lots of new fun activities. Our instructors had a lot of experience and helped us along the way. We went gorge walking, climbing, biking and took part in other exciting activities. Hot chocolate and a biscuit were a welcomed treat after being outdoors all day. We are looking forward to having similar experiences in the future. 
By Elodie and Jia Yi 
Divided City and Sense over Sectarianism
This term Primary 7 are studying a novel called Divided City which has themes of friendship, racism and sectarianism. The story is about two boys, Joe and Graham and written by Theresa Breslin. Shortly, we will begin a Sense over Sectarianism project with the P7’s from St Pauls Primary. We are looking forward to meeting them.
By Amin and Ross 
 


















Clydebank Blitz
[bookmark: _GoBack]This term p7 will be looking at the Clydebank Blitz. We are very excited and will be doing lots of work on it for our World War II topic. We are also going to go on a trip to the Glasgow Film Theatre where we will see a film about a girl’s experiences during the holocaust called “Inside Hana’s Suitcase”. Both classes are looking forward to it. 
By Laurie and Jovita 




Physical Education

Both Primary 7 classes have P.E with Miss MacDonald on Monday mornings. This term we are learning about basketball. We also have activity block on Friday afternoons. This term P7a will be moving on to badminton with Mr Stewart and P7b have netball with Mrs MacKenzie. Don’t forget your gym kit! 
-Rayane and Adam 











Enterprise Topic

Last term P7 completed an enterprise project. First we pitched our project to Mrs MacKay then we made our products and sold them. By doing this we managed to raise a total of £829.14!! The products we made included chocolate lolly pops, tickets to a movie, salt dough decorations and personalised baubles. 
Money raised will go towards our P7 leavers treat.
By Kayla and Alex 






